
CQBHA/MDL Meeting 20th March 2008 
 
Present Dave Wilson – Marina Manager 
  Jonathan Saunders – Chair CQBHA 
 
1.  Outstanding items 
 
All items had been resolved. 
 
2.  Current MDL activities of note 
 
Dockmasters responsible for each pontoon have put up a personal notice of what 
they have been doing in recent times. 
 
All pontoons have been jet washed. 
 
Radio Ch 80 on leaving the marina and you will get a draw ticket for each night you 
are away.  Each ticket goes into a monthly draw for a £75 chandlery voucher.  At the 
Barn Dance in September all tickets will go into a draw for a £500 credit off your 
berthing!! 
 
There will be dockmasters on the pontoons for the late afternoon bridges on 
Saturdays and Sundays from June to September.  Call up on Ch 80 if you need a 
hand. 
 
Automatic entrance gates now shut at 10.30 p.m. 
 
Wessex Water have fixed a (10 year) leak and pressure is up in the shower block. 
 
A limescale filter has been fitted in the cold water system and every shower mixer 
has been changed. 
 
Family room doors have had their hinges changed so that doors can be left open to 
air after use. 
 
The disabled washroom has had its mirror repositioned to make it useable by 
someone in a wheelchair. 
 
The berths in the marina are basically full. 
 
3.  Club House 
 
The Club House has been renamed the Boat House.  This name has a link to Holes 
Bay and Dave is interested to hear if any member is aware of the detail of the 
connection. 



 
4.  Moving Weather 
 
There will be a large television monitor installed in the shower block provided by 
MDL which will be displaying a ‘moving weather’ image – computer and software 
provided by CQBHA. 
 
We would be keen to hear your feedback on its usefulness. 
 
5.  MDL Plans for later this year and next 
 
A 38000 litre petrol tank is to be installed next month – we won’t run out of petrol 
again! 
 
Boat Ashore packages - with discount – will run for any period from October to Mid 
January.  6 week packages will begin from then. 
 
Boats ashore under 28’ will be handled by the Dry Stack team.  During your ashore 
time you can get a launch and recover for a small cost if we have a good day for 
going out. 
 
The 2 jet ski berths have been sold to bertholders and 4 more are planned. 
 
6.  Poole Bridge 
 
Dave will arrange for an update for the AGM. 
 
7.  Marina Issues 
 
Dave has had no concerns raised either via the Bertholder’s Website or the 
comments form available in the office. 
 
 
As ever if you have any comments on this note or other matters please contact me at 
chairman@cqbha.co.uk 
 
Jonathan Saunders 
Chair Cobbs Quay Bertholders Association 
March 2008 


